
Patient 

Survey 
The South Island Primary Care Networks need your 

feedback to better understand how the primary care 

system is working for you. 

Please take a few minutes to fill out our survey and help 

us create better health care services for all. 

Your input will help us share the value of these services 

and make improvements.

Use your phone’s camera to scan the 

QR code and complete the survey

If you have questions, please ask the front desk 

or one of the care providers at the clinic.  

To find the survey online, visit the link below or 

request a paper copy of the survey.

 https://surveys.reichertandassociates.ca

/f/s/SIPCN_PatientSurvey
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